
 

 

 

The Assessment Practitioner  

TLSP Enviro Services 

P.O. Box 9526, Eros 

Windhoek 

Namibia 

 

 

Interested & Affected Party / Stakeholder Letter 

 

 

Dear Interested and Affected Party,  

 

Subject: Invitation to Participate in the recently commissioned scoping assessment 

for the application for environmental clearance of EPL 6072, overlapping the Hardap 

and Khomas regions, Namibia for the proposed exploration activities on EPL 6072. 

 

 

We hope this letter finds you well.  

 

We are writing on behalf of Mr. Daniel Stefanus Malan to invite you to participate in 

the environmental assessment process for the proposed exploration activities to take 

place on EPL 6072. 

 

As a key stakeholder, your participation is highly valued, and we believe that your 

input will be beneficial to the assessment process. Our goal is to foster transparency 

and reach mutual agreement on matters pertaining to the assessment and the 

proposed exploration activities. 

 

The ESIA process aims to comprehensively assess the potential environmental and 

social impacts associated with Mr Malan’ proposed exploration activities. By 

involving stakeholders like you, we aim to ensure that the project is conducted in a 

sustainable manner and that any adverse effects are effectively mitigated. 

 

Your participation may involve attending meetings, providing expert opinions, 

sharing local knowledge, and offering feedback on key documents and findings. 

We understand the importance of your time and expertise and will provide the 

necessary information, documentation, and support to facilitate your engagement 

in the ESIA process. 

 

To confirm your interest in participating and the mode most convenient to you 

(Personal focussed meeting, online or via email), we kindly request that you inform 

us by 22 February 2024 @ 18:00 PM. Once we receive your confirmation, we will share 



 

further details regarding the schedule, meeting agenda, and any relevant 

supporting materials. 

 

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please do not 

hesitate to contact our dedicated ESIA team at projects@tesnam.com or 

info@tesnam.com or alternatively use the contact details provided below for 

telephonic communication. We are available to address any queries or provide 

clarifications as needed. 

 

Thank you for considering our invitation, and we hope that you will accept our 

request to join us in this important endeavour. Your collaboration will contribute to 

responsible exploration practices that are in harmony with the environment and 

local communities. 

 

We look forward to your response and the opportunity to work together in the ESIA 

process. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Lester Harker (S.EAP/ECO) 

Director and Environmental Manager 

Tel: +264 61 435 8298 / 81 602 2082 

projects@tesnam.com / info@ tesnam.com 

www.tesnam.com  
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